The Virginia Native Plant Society (VNPS) is a non-profit organization that promotes
conservation and protection of native plants and natural habitats. We strive to discourage people from
planting alien/exotic plants that are known to be invasive throughout the mid-Atlantic region while
encouraging the use of regional native plants in the landscape. As a conservation organization, we are
concerned about native plant species being collected in the wild. We educate gardeners about this concern
and ask them to avoid purchasing wild-collected plants. One way we achieve this is by supplying
gardeners with a list of vendors who specialize in nursery-propagated native plants and/or responsibly
collected seeds. The VNPS also strives to protect a plant species as a whole by preserving genetic
variation found in local varieties. We are concerned that local native plant varieties could become
genetically diluted by planting non-local varieties.

We are in the process of updating our list of native plant nurseries. We invite you to complete
the form below so that we can consider including you on the new list. Please contact our Horticulture
Chair, Kim Strader, at (540) 837-1600 if you have any questions or would like additional information.
Upon completing this form, please email it to vapsofc@shentel.net or send it to Virginia Native Plant
Society, 400 Blandy Farm Lane, Unit 2, Boyce,VA 22620.

VIRGINIA NATIVE PLANT SOCIETY NURSERY LIST — FORM
Wholesale only () Wholesale with Retail () Retail ( ) Retail with Wholesale ( )
Nursery Name:
Contact Name (for VNPS use only):
Address:
Phone Number: Email Address:

Website Address: (Please send an availability list or catalog if you do not have a website)

Plants: Herbaceous ( ) Woody ( ) Seeds: Herbaceous ( ) Woody ( )

Source/origin of plants/seeds:

Do you have a specialty such as wetland plants, native azaleas, salt tolerant plants, etc?

Other information such as open by appointment only, charge for catalog, mail order available, etc.:
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